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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After 20 years of dedicated service at Red Lane,  next week Mrs Fisher will be leaving to take up a new 

post a a school closer to her home. We wish her all the very best for the future. 

 

In order to support the children in Year 1FG Mrs Johnson will be teaching the class from January and they 

will be known as 1J. This decision has been made in order to provide a familiar adult to the class who 

knows our school well. Mrs Johnson will teach the class on a full time basis. 

 

Mrs Gregory will move to Year 2 but will still be available to provide support for parents and families 

through her role as the SENCO. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


